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Road Safety outside school 
As you are aware, school traffic on Kneeton Road can be a 
rather busy place in the mornings and at home time. 
I would like to say a huge thank you to those motorists and 
pedestrians who take care, consider where they park (if                         
driving is the only option) and make outside school as safe as possible. 
 

Over time and more recently, we have had reported to school a handful of concerns regarding motorists: 
Parking/dropping off on yellow zig-zag lines, parking on pavements, not allowing the school bus through resulting in children   
being late into school or late to leave at the end of the day, even cars being scraped/damaged. 
 

Our major concern is for the safety of the children! 
 

The responsibility of safety to and from school remains with the parent/adult, not school. 
As a school we can only request you are considerate, be take care, as children do what they see. 
It is to this end, I have (again) requested Notts Council Council Traffic Enforcement team to come and observe the situation on 
Kneeton Road. 
 

We welcome ideas and solutions from our local community to work together in the interest of safety for all. Previous ideas and 
solutions have been: park on my drive and walk offers, adjusting work patterns so parents can walk their child to school, car   
sharing, park further away and walk to school. 
 

Thank you for your understanding, consideration and cooperation. 
Mr Tomlinson & on behalf of the St Peter’s staff team. 

 

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/term-dates-school-day-useful-
information/ 
 
Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance  
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow.  
Stay safe.  
Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 
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O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and 
with our work. Amen Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

 
This week year 4, 5 and 6 had a one hour workshop about how to 
have a healthier sleep routine. This helped them explore how much 
sleep children need, the importance of sleep and a healthy sleep 
routine, sleep hygiene tips, how worry impacts on sleep and the use 
of a sleep diary. The workshop will give 
strategies to help the child. There is a                 
further video for parents which can be 
found here: https://youtu.be/lcbj_qPO6Tw  

Traffic Poster design challenge from the 

Headteacher:                                                         

I challenge the children (and adults) to                  

create an A4 poster that can be laminated 

and displayed outside of school.                

Deadline for entries: Monday 23rd October             

or earlier 
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Ethan had his end of season 
cricket awards last week and was                        
presented with a trophy by the 

Mayor of Rushcliffe for his                            
commitment to his team and 

encouragement of others. He loves 
playing cricket for East                     

Bridgford and we are proud of 
what he has achieved.  

 

 By Harleigh 
Y6 

Vinnie had a cracking        
weekend of football. 

He got POTM for both 
his Saturday and 

Sunday team. He is 
very proud of his 2 
trophies! Well done 

Vinnie.  

Spiritual, Moral, Social &      

Cultural (SMSC) &                            

British Values 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What do you feel 

grateful for this week?  

 
 

 

I wanted to share with 
you  Olly played a                           

superb match on Saturday 
for Lowdham Colts Under 7s 

Blues where  he played in 
defence covering and reading 
the game really impressively. 

He was voted Man of the 
Match by his Coaches. 

 
 
 

Hi, I am a former parent 
of the school. My service 
works with some of the 

most marginalised people in Nottingham city and Mr Tomlinson has 
kindly agreed to support my service again with some of the donations 
from the Harvest Festival collection. Many of my service users are  
homeless and struggle to access basic needs such as hot water. I would 
be really grateful of donations of any of the following items; 

Tinned custard, tinned rice pudding, baked beans, tinned meals, pot 
noodles, dried pasta meals (or anything similar that can be heated 
using boiled water, tinned fish, tins of fruit, packets of biscuits, cakes, 
tea, instant coffee, sugar, hot chocolate (that just needs boiled                  
water),  UHT milk, cereal bars, porridge pots, jam, chocolate spread.             
Tin openers are always gratefully received! 

Many thanks for your donations and kindness. 

Please bring in from Monday 23rd October   

Emilie and Anna (year 5) were 
two of the children awarded 
trophies by the Rushcliffe 
Mayor, Mrs. Debbie Mason, 

and their coach Robin Baxter 
Simms, for their participation 
in the summer activities of the 
Junior East Brigdford Cricket 

Club. 


